
Cyclist of Quail Creek 

Friday, November 9, 2018 at 4pm 

 

 

 

Bob Smith Opened the meeting with introductions. 44 in attendance of which 22 heard about 

us via the QC What’s Happening Announcement. 

Bob presented the survey outcome. 

Comments: 

• Has Quail Creek been notify about this club: Yes Bob filled out the paperwork. 

• Can Friends ride with the group: Yes 

• Waivers and Liability insurance were discussed: Bob mentioned that the League of 

American Bicyclist (LAB). LAB annual club membership for up to 100 members is $75. 

The LAB sponsors liability insurance through American Specialty. Annual policy runs 

February to February. Bob will check on pricing. 

• Do we want to pay Dues? 

• Do we want a Website, Meetup Group or Private Facebook site? Private Meetup Groups 

costs $15 per month. A GoDaddy hosted web site would cost about the same per year. 

• Logo for the club 

• Do rides from the Club House 

• Can we start some rides before we have insurance? 

• GVR group rides were mentioned. They meet different days and locations each week.  

• Bob mentioned he works with Ride with GPS. He can download rides and que sheets. 

• Al Miller rides with GVR each week and they start rides at above 50 degrees, around 

8:30am. 

• Joann Miller mentioned about 10 years ago a group in Quail Creek would go out every 

Monday am. They had short and long rides. 

• Please mark on the master list what you would like to do.  

• We need to set up an application form 

• We need to have some structure for the club.  

Next meeting: Thursday, November 16th, 4pm. This meeting will be for those who have 

expressed interest in helping organize the club. Meeting location will be announced via email. 

The next general meeting will be after Thanksgiving date to be announced. 

  


